
Anticipated Schedule for Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation 

by National Water Main Cleaning Company 

 

During this process NWMCC will be affixing door hangers to notify 

residents of any interruption of service. 

 

If you have any questions or Concerns, please contact Brian Valliere at 

the Mendham Borough Sewer Department at 973-543-7030. 

Muirfiled Ln

Wilson St.

Deerfield Rd.

8/8/2022 Deerfield Rd.

8/9/2022 Glenbrook Ln

Tempe Wick Rd

Mountain Ave

8/11/2022 Mountain Ave

8/5/2022

8/10/2022


